
November 27, 2002 

Mr. Paul S. Schmidt, Chief 
Radiation Protection Section 
Division of Public Health 
Department of Health & Family Services 
P. O. Box 2659 
Madison, WI 53701-2659 

Dear Mr. Schmidt: 

We have reviewed the final regulations in Wisconsin Administrative Code, Chapter HFS 157 
entitled, “Radiation Protection,” which became effective on August 1, 2002. The regulations 
were reviewed by comparison to the equivalent NRC regulations. We discussed our review 
of the regulations with you and with Ms. Cheryl Rogers on September 17, 2002. 

As a result of the NRC review, we have identified 33 comments, as enclosed. These comments 
must be addressed to meet the compatibility and health and safety categoru2iIaublshsedsin the 

STP)l Prcedure. 
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